RRE PTO **NEWSLETTER**

Kringle Week is Coming!

The last week before Winter Break, we celebrate Kringle Week! During this time, we show appreciation to all of our staff. If you'd like to help, please check out the following sign ups!

donate gift cards!

As a thank you, we'd like to give our teachers and administration gift cards **Click here to** to their favorite stores and restaurants. Please help us shower them with appreciation by donating a gift card! Check out the link for more information.

To help out during this busy time of year, we are offering our staff free gift wrapping on Tuesday, Dec. 17. If you love to wrap presents and are able to donate your time, please sign up!

Click here to sign up for gift wrapping!

Next PTO Meeting

Please join us for our next PTO meeting on Tuesday, December 10 at 6 pm in the library. We will have a holiday celebration, and will also be discussing upcoming events! Childcare is FREE so don't let that stop you from coming! As always, if you can't join us in person, you can find a live stream of the meeting on our Facebook page.

Our January meeting is January 14. Mark your calendars as it will be here before we know it!



UPCOMING EVENTS

Dec. 2-6: **Book Fair**

Dec. 10: PTO meeting 6 pm

> Dec. 16-19: **Kringle Week**

Dec. 19: Rink at the Rock 4-10 pm

> Dec. 20 - Jan. 6: **Winter Break**

Jan. 14 PTO meeting 6 pm

Feb. 11 PTO meeting 6 pm

Feb. 28 Silent Auction 5-7 pm

Did you know?

Rock Ridge PTO has a Facebook page! Like our page and click the Follow button. This way we will join your newsfeed, you will get great reminders, funny memes and school related information. We love to post reminders of things we as parents may have forgotten like days off, due dates and school events.

Rink at the Rock

Thursday, December 19 is RRE Night at Rink at the Rock (4-10 pm)! We get 15% of all proceeds from the evening. Kick off your Winter Break with a fun family event!

Need gift ideas for the staff?

We have a Staff Favorites list to help you find the perfect gift for your favorite staff members! Click here to find the list:

Staff Favorites List

Cash Corner

Grants have been suspended until January due to budgetary restrictions. We are thrilled that we have been able to give so much back to our classrooms and clubs through our grant program!

Fundraisers

We have several ways you can support the school and the PTO, without spending anything extra! Check out these fundraisers, and ask a board member if you have any questions.

King Soopers Community Rewards

The King Soopers program is so easy! All you have to do is register your card online at www.kingsoopers.com. The PTO will automatically earn a portion of each purchase!

Box Tops

The Box Tops program has gone digital! Download the app and be sure to scan your grocery receipts! Each box top earns 10 cents!

American Furniture Warehouse

If you shop at AFW, simply mention Rock Ridge PTO at checkout, and we will earn 2% back from your purchase!

Westerra Credit Union

By opening an account at Westerra and mentioning Rock Ridge PTO, we earn \$52.80-- per account!

Board Members

President: Lydia Goodland lydiag83@gmail.com

Vice President: Ashli Maldonado ashli.maldonado@live.com

Secretary:
Allison Uselton
useltona325@gmail.com

Treasurer:
Paula Graham
pjsaffron@yahoo.com

Fundraising Coordinator:
Alexous Tapia
lex.montoya33@gmail.com

Communications Liaisons:
Shannon DiCamillo
shannon.dicamillo@dcsdk12.org
Janet Bortot
janet.bortot@dcsdk12.org



Check out our website for more information on all things PTO! Feel free to contact us if you're looking for a way to help!

https://www.rockridgeschool.org/get_i nvolved/pto